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Thank you 

 

Angela Cordova 

On 04/27/2021 12:42 PM ANGELA CORDOVA <angelacordova@comcast.net> wrote:  
 
 
I am in the process of securing a NO TRESPASS letter from Vulcan for our Sonoma 
County Sheriff's Dept. so they can remove the homeless from the fire area. They own 
from that scar to the bridge. It covers 6 acres  
 
Here is the article for the recent stabbing of a homeless man by a homeless man. We 
need to get this under control. Hopefully this No trespass letter will help   
 
https://www.sonomawest.com/cloverdale_reveille/news/man-arrested-in-stabbing-near-
first-street-bridge/article_3a7d15b2-a6d8-11eb-9bee-4f341db1e254.html  
 
 
 
 

Thank you, 

 

Angela Cordova 

On 04/22/2021 8:18 PM angelacordova <angelacordova@comcast.net> wrote:  
 
 
More information discovered!!   
 
Vulcan owns that parcel. They had rights to dredge the river. I have already sent them 
an email and will follow up with you all.   
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Angela Cordova   
 
 This message was sent from my cell phone. Please excuse any typos or errors.  
 
-------- Original message --------  
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